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Dear Parents,         9th March 2015 

Year 5 are going on a trip to ‘Oliver Wyman’, 55 Baker Street, London, W1U 8EW on Friday 24th March 

2017.  Oliver Wyman is an international management consulting company, helping businesses to solve 

their biggest challenges. 

The trip is in relation to their Enterprise Project this term which is based around a design company.  Over 

the course of the Challenge Day, the children will get an opportunity to work with a range of volunteers 

in the company to improve their teamwork and communication skills. 

There is no cost for this visit and lunch will be provided by Oliver Wyman.  We will travel to the venue by 

public transport.  We will be leaving school promptly at 9.00am.  The day concludes at 2.00pm and hope 

to return to school by 3.30pm, depending on public transport. 

If any parents are available to assist with the visit it would be greatly appreciated. However, we will have 

limited spaces.  Please complete the slip below by Friday 17th March and the class teacher will contact 

you if there is available space. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr S. Cobbold 
Class Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Oliver Wyman Visit – Friday 24th March 2017 

 

Name of Child: …………………………………………………………………………………….. Year 5 

 I am available to assist with the visit on 24th March.  

Parent’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Any dietary requirements/allergies: …………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian 


